objection to 2021/3839/P

From: Noreen O'Sullivan <
Sent: 01 November 2021 15:58

To: Kate Henry <Kate.Henry@camden.gov.uk>
Cc: Steve Adams (ClIr) <Steve.Adams@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning application : 2021/3839/P Howitt Close NW3 4LX

| object to the planning application 2021/3839/P Howitt Close NW3 4LX Mansard roof extension to create 7 flats for
the following reasons
e Howitt Road is in a Conservation Area. Developments must preserve or enhance the area’s character. A
mansard roof will not do this.
e Howitt Close was built so that its roofline matches the nearby houses. A further upward extension would
dominate the road uncharacteristically.
e The development will have a significant impact on the daylight and sunlight experienced by neighbouring
residents on Howitt Road, Belsize Grove and Belsize Park Gardens

Please do not allow this development to go ahead.
Noreen O’Sullivan

9 Howitt Road
LONDON NW3 4LT

Sent from Mail for Windows



